March 4, 2015

Secretary of the Commission
Missouri Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

RE: Request Commission Approval of Tariffs Consistent with Order
Dear Secretary:

Enclosed please find KCP&L Company’s revised tariff sheets consistent with the Order
Granting Application For Variance approved by the Commission February 18, 2015 in Case No.
EE-2015-0177. These sheets reflect the revisions required to implement the Rules and
Regulations Separate Metering Variances Sheet No. 1.71 as contemplated in that case.

The revised tariff has an issue date of March 4, 2015, and an effective date of April 3,
2015. A copy of the attached revised tariffs has been e-mailed, hand-delivered or mailed this
date to each party of record.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact me directly at (816) §56-2313
or carla.lomax@kcpl.com if you require any additional information.

Sincerely,

Carla Lomax
Regulatory Affairs

Enclosure:
Proposed tariff sheets
Letter of Transmittal

cc:
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Office of Public Counsel
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